## Rabbi Richard Eisenberg

Dear Mary, How are you doing? I'm writing to let you know that our (Volocoust Remembrance Service was a huge success. Our sanctuary was billed to the brim and we had 12 clergy on the pulpit participating. a few people told me that the event was the greatest thing that even hoppened in our synaporie, and the feedback was overwhelming positive. I'm enclosing a clyping printed i our local paper the day after the service. Mary, much of the credit for this goes to you. you provided the inspiration and the push we needed to get the going. May the be the beginning of a new era of ecumenica understandy in Columbus. Place giverny bond regards to Paul. Yours, Prek